Minnekhada PAC Meeting

April 15th, 2019
School Library
Meeting called to order at 6:45 pm by Michelle Lahti (chair)

· Welcome and introductions.   Attendance sheet was passed around (see attached sheet)

· Adopt the April Agenda – Shannon Leadbeater and seconded by Stacey Gookool. All in favor.

· Adopt the January minutes – Shannon and seconded by Gabi Green.  All in favor.

REPORTS:

Principal’s Report: Susan Ross 

· Several students made cupcakes and granola bars to take over to the construction workers at the new school. It was a big hit(
· School is coming along right on schedule

· There will be two divisions added next year

· Sept Pro D Day will be around ideas of how to create/brand the new school. The admin and staff want to include the students in this process as well.

· Grade 5 Parent Night – April 25th

· Grade fives have been to middle school once for a basketball tournament.  They will have two more opportunities to visit the school before the end of the year – June 6th and 13th.
· Dress code is under discussion with all the middle school principals. Susan is looking for feed back from parents and students regarding what they think of the current code and how they should think the code should read going forward
Treasurer: Stacy Gookool 
· See attached sheet for breakdown of general and gaming funds.

· Gaming grant will need to be applied for before June 30th.

· Motion to adopt treasurer’s report. Shannon and Gabi seconded the motion.  All in favour
Fundraising: Michelle Lahti and Shannon Leadbeater
· Next treat day will be May 1st…. Freezies for $1, dilly bars for $2 and popcorn for $2.
· A couple more freezie days will be organized in May and June.

DPAC: Andrea Howorth (absent) 
· Next meeting will be April 24th
· Elections will be held on May 29th.  All executive positions are open for nominations except for president.  The spot was filled last year and each position is for a two year term
· All parents are welcome to attend but only DPAC representatives are able to vote (one vote/school)
General Business:

· Hot Lunch coordinator position open if anyone is interested

· Stacey will advertise the treat days and elections in the PAC newsletter to send out to families via Susan.
· Check the Minnekhada Facebook page for announcements and updates.

· Teacher’s Wish List will be discussed at next meeting. Susan will come with “wishes” and we will see what funds are available
· Susan will be in touch with Michelle regarding a date in May for staff appreciation lunch

· A former middle school parent has expressed interest in helping with the grade 8 leaving ceremony. She has a child starting grade six in Sept as well. Susan will put her in touch with the grade 8 teachers.  Any grade 7 parents wishing to help out would greatly be appreciated.
· MPAC meets the third Monday of most months at 6:30pm in the school library
· Elections will be held next month for executive positions.  All positions are one term.
Meeting adjourned at 7:56 pm. Motion to adjourn the meeting by Stacey and seconded by Gabi. All in favor.
The next meeting will be on Monday May 27th, 2019 at 6:30 in the school library.
